
Caples House Harvest Festival

 

The Caples House Museum, owned and maintained by the Oregon State Society 

of the National Society of the Daughters of the American Revolution, held its annual 

Harvest Festival on Saturday, October 13.

The Caples House Museum, located in Columbia City, Oregon, sits on a hillside 

above the Columbia River and is the historic home of the Caples Family. Extensions of 

the museum include a tool shed, a Country Store, Knapp Center, and Children's Attic. 

In addition to its annual Harvest Festival, the Caples House is available for weddings, 

retreats, conferences, and parties. The Caples House also hosts Tea and Sweets each 

Friday from 2:00pm – 4:00pm for $5.00 per person.

Those who attended the Harvest Festival enjoyed many activities presented 

throughout the day including candle and cider making along with old-fashioned games 

hosted by the Rainier Junior/Senior High School History Club. Additionally, visitors were 

able to enjoy lunch inside the museum for a charge, and the museum store was open 

for visitors to peruse and purchase items. Additionally, horse and carriage rides were 

offered to those who attended for no cost with donations gladly accepted. 

If you would like more information about the Harvest Festival or activities at the 

Caples House, you can contact Terry Maloney at terrymaloneydar@comcast.net. The 

Caples House web page is also available at http://capleshouse.com/ 
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